From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 17/03/2025 6:29:19 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
17/03/2025

MR Bruce Robertson
24 Pacific parade T5 ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Northern Beaches Council

| object to the submission
The submission facilitates increased boat traffic in North Harbour reducing amenity for locals

and visitors who enjoy the diving, kayaking & paddle boarding in this quiet marine reserve.
Increased boat traffic will decrease the ecological values of the marine reserve.

Yours Sincerely

Bruce Robertson

24 Pacific Parade Manly 2095





